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Increasing Campus Surveillance Testing for COVID-19

Dear members of the North Park University campus community:

For the past year, North Park has partnered with SHIELD lllinois to provide Covid-19
testing for students and employees, which has proven to be essential to our
community health and safety protocols during the pandemic. During the Fall 2021
semester SHIELD testing was primarily used as a surveillance program for our
vaccination-exempt community members.

As we move into Spring 2022, in response to rising Covid-19 metrics in the city, state,
and country, NPU's Pandemic Response Team would like to add a cohort of fully
vaccinated students and employees to join the SHIELD surveillance testing program.

If you are a student or employee who is fully vaccinated against Covid-19, with or
without a booster, and you are interested in participating in a weekly surveillance
testing program, please see the Surveillance Testing Program Registration Form for
more information and to sign up.

More information regarding on-campus SHIELD testing can be found here.

Questions? Please contact covidcare @northpark.edu

Thank you,

NPU Pandemic Response Team

North Park University - 3225 W Foster Ave, Chicago, IL 60625-4895


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XJstk4Jt-ku4eHB60lGBjKJA-ctSM5BOpH9woT5Qk91UN0kzNUdDMEM5N1VWM1g3OUdYSUlMTFJZMSQlQCN0PWcu
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